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Genny, 

Attached is my approval letter for the subject project. 

Also, please remind your client that this site will require an approved ESC plan prior to release of a building permit.

Please call me if there are any questions.  

Thanks, 
Greg Olson, PE 

           Senior Engineer
           Planning - Hydrology 
           505-924-3994


